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Uniform Letter 

20th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The summer holidays are fast approaching, and we hope that everyone will be able to have a 

lovely break and some time to relax and be with family. This is also the time of year when lots of 

families will be sorting uniform and purchasing new items as the children keep growing! To enable 

us to demonstrate our school values and to ensure that the children are smart and ready for 

school we would like your support in ensuring that children adhere to the following uniform policy.  

 
From September the following expectations will be in place: 
 

• Black or dark grey skirt/pinafore 

• Black or dark grey trousers, long or short (not leggings) 

• A Long Sutton school sweatshirt or plain navy jumper or navy cardigan 

• White shirts, polo shirts or blouses 

• Blue gingham dresses for the summer 

• Sensible black school shoes or boots (no heels, trainers or fashion boots) 

• Shoulder length to long hair should be tied up using a bobble and plain black or navy hair 

clips (no colourful hair bands, scrunchies or other hair accessories) 

• Haircuts should be appropriate for school (no dyed hair and no shaved designs) 

• One simple, flat pair of studs can be worn (no hooped earrings) 

• A watch can be worn 

• The only necklace that can be worn is in line with religious observance 

• Nails should be short with no nail varnish 

• No make up to be worn 

PE Uniform 

 

• Plain navy or black: shorts, skorts, tracksuit bottoms or leggings with no logos 

• Plain navy or black sweatshirt with no logos or Long Sutton school sweatshirt (no hoodies) 

• Plain white t-shirt – or one with the school logo but no other logo (not a polo shirt) 
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• Black or white trainers  

Children will be asked to change into their PE kit at school when they have a PE lesson. As the 

planned PE lesson can change days with little notice children should have their PE kit with them in 

school every day please. PE kits will be able to be stored in class lockers or on pegs. 

All items of clothing should be clearly named. 

Sweatshirts, polo shirts and T shirts with the school logo may all be purchased from our uniform 

supplier. If you do not wish to purchase a logoed item a plain version from a general supplier is 

acceptable.  

Nationwide School Uniforms supply our logoed uniform.  They are a family run, Lincolnshire based 

company and have been chosen with both quality and price in mind. Simply go 

to www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk and follow the on-screen instructions. 

Nationwide still offer the wide selection of great quality, value for money garments which all 

conform to the school's dress code. Parents preferring to place orders and pay through the school 

can do so. Delivery to school is FREE of charge or if you wish to pay for postage and 

packaging uniform can be delivered to your home address. 

Orders placed before the end of each month will be delivered into school packaged individually for 

your child within 2 weeks of ordering. 

 

If your child attends school in incorrect uniform, then the class teacher will send home a slip to you 

regarding the incorrect item(s). 

 

Many thanks for all your support with uniform. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Gray 

 

(To clarify school shoes further, the ones on the left are acceptable, the ones on the right are not 

as they are sports trainers.) 
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